
The City of Centralia Cemetery is located at 200 E. Hwy 22, which is south of Highway 22
between South Jefferson Street and Rollins Street.  Southgate Street borders the south end of
the cemetery. 

The Cemetery Advisory Committee is comprised of six members who serve three year terms
with each term beginning May 1st of the appointment.  One of the six members may reside
outside of the Centralia city limits if residing in the Centralia School District.  The purpose of the
committee is to formulate rules and regulations for the maintenance of the cemetery, subject to
the approval of the Board of Aldermen, and to advise the Board of Aldermen on any needed
measures for the good governing of the cemetery. 

All appointments to the Cemetery Advisory Committee are made by the Mayor and Board of
Aldermen.  If you are interested in serving, please contact the City Hall office and your name
will be submitted for consideration.
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